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From: Tom Murray [tjmurray@activ8.net.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 28 July 2009 10:38 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Proposed new electorate S Qld

While it is admirable to name a new electorate after a known poet, it may be better not to use the name of WRIGHT 
for a generation as too many people in Queensland today associate that name with an infamous state and federal 
politician who was convicted of RAPE and served time in prison for that offence. 
  
People have long memories in these circumstances. 
  
The same name was proposed for the present electorate of Flynn, and rejected for the same reason. 
  
What is wrong with using the names of native Australian flora and fauna? 
  
Tom Murray 


